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Inquiry:  

 

---Reply from Customer on 03/01/2010--- 

 

Has there been any comments from NTIA regarding this KDB? We are just about ready to finalize 

testing and submit to a TCB. Thanks. 

 

Response:  

The FCC approves this DFS alternative streaming technique based on the previous NTIA approvals for 

KDB 536826 and KDB 654745.  Please include the attached file in the application and also include this 

approval KDB as an exhibit to show that it has been approved. 
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